Minutes of General Meeting May 1, 2006
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club

Members Present – 15, guest – 5
The meeting was called to order at 7:04pm. 
The abbreviated Report of the Secretary was read.
The Treasurer stated that the Club had $2506.67 in the checking account as of this meeting date.  A total of $1394.90 is uncommitted. 
Reports of the Committees:


Events –
Patrick thanked the 11 members who participated in the 



WalkAmerica event on April 29th, 2006.  The event was a 



total success. 



Wayne also stated that the Club should be involved with



the Hurricane Expo on June 17th in Winter Haven.  More 



information will follow.

Education -
Wayne also congratulated the members who completed the 



ARRL ARECC 1 course last weekend.


  

New Business:
Two new members were introduced to our membership this evening.  They are as follows:  Vicki Gafford, KI4OUH and Gordon Watts, N2GY.
Another picnic will be held May 20th or May 27th at Lake Parker Park.  A decision will be made at the May Board meeting.  The March 2006 picnic was a success.

Unfinished Business:

The possibility of making our Club a non-profit group is still in the discovery stage.  More information will follow.
The creation of a postcard to be used to promote the Club was discussed again.

Two education programs were given this night.  The first program was on batteries given by George Findley and the second program was given by Bob Herring, N4DOA, on promoting our Club by utilizing Microsoft Access for our membership database.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Patrick B. O’Neil

Secretary
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